
250th Committee Meeting Minutes 
July 14th 2014  

Lee Safety Complex 

 
Attending: C. Kustra, S. Walker, P. Stetson, J. Allen, P. Jenkins, M. Kelsey, L. Gund, A. 
Gasowski 
 
• Minutes of June 20, 2014 meeting approved as submitted. 
 
• P. Jenkins reported on the proposal for a tree cutting and hauling of the mast via oxen 
down Mast Road, probably in February 2016. 
 
• P. Jenkins confirmed the Heritage Commission plans to create a 2016 calendar as a 
fundraiser. 
 
• Committee discussed need to secure Parade Chair soon and efforts to reach out within the 
community continue. 
 
• M. Kelsey suggested that if we want to include the ORMS Jazz Band in any events we 
would be more successful during the school year rather than over the summer. 
 
• Committee discussed levels of sponsorship for the parade and other 250th events. How we 
might best market/advertise.  Website development and logo are the priority. L. Gund and 
C. Kustra will follow up with contacts regarding logo design. 
 
• The idea of a “passport for kids” was presented by J. Allen and overwhelmingly approved 
by the committee. 
 
• P. Jenkins gave the financial report. 
 
• Research on town banners continues.  
 
• The suggestion that committee members talk up the 250th with other town committees 
during the Lee Fair and reconfirm their participation on the schedule of events was 
approved. The 250th Poster will be on display at the SAC booth. 
 
•Committee meetings following the SAC meeting continue to work well for committee 
members.  The next meeting was set for August 11 at 10 AM. 
 
• Meeting adjourned at 11 AM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted – C. Kustra 

 
 

 
 


